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13th July 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Undoubtedly, this academic year has been like no other! When our Year 6 children began their final 
year at primary school back in September, we could never have imagined our journey would end 
under such unprecedented circumstances. 
 
That being said, we do not want this important chapter to close without some kind of celebration. 
We know how hard your child has worked throughout their time at Bloxwich Academy Primary, both 
in the classroom and remotely at home over the past few months. Therefore, we are excited to 
announce that we will be holding a Leavers Assembly on Friday 17th July.  
 
Children who are currently attending lessons at the Secondary site are invited to bring in party food 
for their own personal consumption, with the school providing ice-cream and jelly. The day will also 
finish an hour earlier at 1pm. 
 
Children who have been working at home are invited to join in with the assembly online from 
10.15am-11.15am by logging onto Microsoft Teams. If you are having any technical issues accessing 
the online learning platform, please contact ITSupport@bloxwichacademy.co.uk. 
 
We hope this will provide all Year 6 children the opportunity to look back fondly on their time 
together at Bloxwich Academy Primary and give them the chance to say their goodbyes before 
enjoying the summer break. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. S. Davies 
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